
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE 
 

COURT ANNOUNCES PLANNED UPGRADE 
TO THE NEXT GENERATION OF CM/ECF 

JUNE 1, 2021 
 

On June 1, 2021, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of Michigan will go live 
on the Next Generation of CM/ECF (NextGen).  NextGen will allow registered electronic filers to 
maintain a single login and password for PACER access and electronic filing in all NextGen federal 
courts (i.e. appellate, bankruptcy and district courts) in which the filers are registered.  

While filing documentation in NextGen will remain the same as with the current CM/ECF system, 
accessing NextGen for filing purposes will be different.  Current electronic filers should start 
preparing for this change now.  Detailed information regarding NextGen and instructions on how to 
prepare for the upgrade are available on the court’s website by accessing the following link:  
http://www.mieb.uscourts.gov/nextgen-cmecf-information 

 

Date: February 12, 2021   Todd M. Stickle 
Clerk of Court 
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